
ELECTRICAL PERMITS – THROUGH THE STATE OF MINNESOTA 

 

The following information is necessary when obtaining an electrical permit for work done on 

your property. 

 

Contact – Don Edel at (507) 210-8233 between 7 a.m. and 8:30 a.m. only 

 

INSPECTORS ARE AVAILABLE WEEKDAYS ONLY BETWEEN 7:00 A.M. AND 8:30 A.M. 

 

If you have questions on electrical work contact:  

State of Minnesota  

Dept of Labor and Industry 

Elec. License & Inspection 

443 Lafayette Rd N. 

St. Paul, MN  55155 

 

www.electricity.state.mn.us 

 

http://www.electricity.state.mn.us/

